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Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Proposed Pedestrian Crossing upgrade - Tangmere Drive 
 
As part of the Better Streets Community Fund scheme, Birmingham City Council, in 
conjunction with Transport for West Midlands is planning to upgrade the existing 
uncontrolled pedestrian crossing to become a controlled Dual Crossing for pedestrians 
and cyclists. We would like to know what you think about our proposals for this 
proposal. 
 
The proposed improvements mean that whereas at the moment there is a crossing 
over both carriageways at Tangmere Drive, that has no signalling, a new crossing 
featuring belisha beacons will be put in place, and the road markings will clearly set 
out where pedestrians and cyclist can cross. 
 
You can find more details of the proposals, including maps, and have your say at 
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/tangmere. 
 
Have your say 
 
We want to hear from people in the community; please tell us what you think of these 
new proposals for your area. 
 
The consultation will open on Wednesday 25th May and run until Friday 24th June 
2022. 
 
Full details of the proposals can be viewed online via the Birmingham City Council Be 
Heard website: www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/tangmere. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet and would like to see the plans, we can 
arrange to post paper copies to you. 
 

TO THE OCCUPIER 24 May 2022 



Please contact us by email at transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk. Please 
contact us with any comments by Monday 3rd June 2022. 
 
What happens next? 
 
We plan to study the comments we receive and include them into a plan that will see 
the crossing delivered later this year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Tangmere Drive Pedestrian Crossing Design Team 
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